
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

29 September 2022 
 
Future Management of Council’s Coastal Reserves – Second Round of Workshops 
 
Do you care about Hinchinbrook’s beaches?  Come and learn how Council plans to attack some of the many 
challenges that our Hinchinbrook community faces when managing its foreshore reserves and reducing the risk 
of future erosion. 

Council, with support from various technical consultants, have developed a series of draft actions and invites 
all interested Hinchinbrook residents to attend the second and final round of community consultation sessions. 
The actions and implementation of the proposed Erosion Assessment and Options Analysis developed for each 
coastal location will be discussed.  

First round community consultation participants were provided with foundational information to understand 
how Lucinda, Taylors Beach and Forrest Beach came to be, and the various coastal processes occurring in 
these areas. During these workshops, the community actively contributed additional local knowledge to 
enhance what was already available via mapping and works undertaken over many years, in order to develop a 
shared understanding of the system. 

Following the first round of community workshops, Council invited the public to have their say on the future 
management options of their chosen coastal location via a community survey.  

The results of these surveys can be found on Council’s website, Shoreline Erosion Management Plan 
Community Consultation page.  
 
Interested residents are welcome to attend the following sessions: 

Lucinda Coastal Reserves 

Date:  Monday 31 October 2022 

Time:  6.00pm to 8.00pm 

Where:  Lucinda Point Hotel Motel 
 

Taylors Beach Coastal Reserves 

Date:  Tuesday 1 November 2022 

Time:  6.00pm to 8.00pm 

Where: Halifax Hotel 

 

Forrest Beach Coastal Reserves 

Date:  Wednesday 2 November 2022 

Time:  6.00pm to 8.00pm 

Where:  Forrest Beach Community Hall

Please register your interest via RSVP to Council’s Natural Assets Team, Breanna Camp 
bcamp@hinchinbrook.qld.gov.au or 4776 4740 for catering and seating requirements by no later than  
4.00pm Friday 21 October 2022.  

Please note spaces at each session are limited.  

For further information, please visit Council’s website, Hinchinbrook Shoreline Erosion Management Plan 
Community Consultation page. 

-Ends- 
For further enquiries: Media and Communications Officer, Kayla Smith 4776 4642. 

Attachment: Future Management of Council’s Coastal Reserves Community Consultation Sessions Flyer. 
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